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Economic
DevelopmentAdministration

Land Management
Each MRC is required to revise its
Land Use and Development Plan
in line with the government's
land use planning guidelines. To
facilitate this work, the Quebec
government is allocating a sum
of $207,918 over 3 years to the
MRCs to help them comply with
these guidelines.

Fire Safety Plan
In July, the MRC adopted a
resolution launching the
development of a Fire Safety
Coverage Plan. To this end, we
appointed Marie-France Brisson
as coordinator. 

Tourism Promotion 
The council of the MRC has
decided to join Tourisme Côte-
Nord in the 2025-2027 Marketing
Campaign to promote our
territory with video capsules. Our
financial participation amounts
to $20,000 out of a total cost of
$1.4 M. 

Each month, the MRC Council
receives applications for financial
assistance from local promoters.
This month, twelve (12) projects
were submitted and accepted
under the following funds:
 

Quebec Social Initiatives Fund
(FQIS);
Rural Development Fund
(FDR);
Structural Projects Fund
(FSPS);
Concertation Fund, Trade and
Business (FCCE)

For a total grant amount of
$301,933.52. 

For all inquiries : 
info@mrcgsl.ca / 418 787-2020

Next council meeting

October 16, 2024


